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COMMUNITY POOL ACCESS 

July 1, 2022 

Happy 4th of July! 

The upcoming holiday weekend will most likely mean more people wanting access to the pool. 

To ensure that all eligible District homeowners have a fun and safe time this weekend and 

through the end of the 2022 pool season, the District has to impose some rules and regulations.  

Homeowners agree to follow the rules when they sign up for pool cards each season, and most 

people do follow them.   

There were some problems last year with people outside the District trying to access the pool, 

and that caused overcrowding for District homeowners.  To control that situation, the District 

had to hire security to:  monitor access to the pool; prevent people from climbing over the 

fence; and stop people from leaving the gates open. 

Fortunately, those problems have not occurred this season; therefore, the District hasn’t had to 

spend additional money for security and hopes the entire season can be enjoyed by all eligible 

District homeowners without this additional expenditure. 

Please access the complete list of Rules and Regulations that can be found on pages 6 and 7 of 

the 2022 Pool Packet which is posted on the District’s website. 

Just a reminder about a few rules that will make this holiday weekend at the pool safer, less 

crowded, and more enjoyable: 

• Only two (2) guests per property address are permitted this season. 

• Everyone 14 or older MUST have a valid key card, which includes a photo, to access the pool.  

• Parents MUST sign a Minor Release form if they will allow their minor children, ages 14 - 17, to 

access the pool without adult supervision. 

• Children under the age of 14 MUST have adult supervision. 

• Lifeguards and homeowners are NOT permitted to open the pool gate to anyone – key card 

access is required. 

• Homeowner eligibility to use the pool requires that all District fees are paid and current. 

• It must be at least 65 degrees in order for the pool to open. 

 

Have a great holiday weekend! 

https://www.murphycreek.org/editor_upload/File/Forms/MCM2022PoolPacket.pdf

